
Moving Up Collage Photos 
Due Date: April 29, 2019 

 
 

The Moving Up Ceremony for 4​th Grade       
will be here before we know it. As a part of           
that ceremony, the students will be creating       
and displaying an 18 X 24 photo collage.        
Please send in 30 photographs of your child        
from birth to 4​th Grade by April 29th. Please         
send the photos on a flash drive in a plastic          
sealable bag labeled with student’s name. ​All       
flash drives will be returned. Please do not        
crop the photos at home. ​If you have any         
questions please contact Mrs. Karrenberg by      
email at:  ​karrenberg@nvnet.org​.  
 

Thank You! 
Mrs. Karrenberg 

Technology Teacher 
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